
UNINA99104619702033211. Record Nr.

Titolo Major pillars of German syntax [[electronic resource] ] : an introduction
to CRMS-theory / / Peter Rolf Lutzeier

Pubbl/distr/stampa Tubingen, : Niemeyer, 1991

ISBN 3-11-135653-1

Descrizione fisica 1 online resource (416 p.)

Collana Linguistische Arbeiten, , 0344-6727 ; ; 258

Disciplina 435

Soggetti German language - Syntax
German language - Semantics
Electronic books.

Lingua di pubblicazione Inglese

Formato

Livello bibliografico

Note generali Description based upon print version of record.

Nota di bibliografia

Nota di contenuto

Includes bibliographical references.

Front matter -- Where does it all start? -- Limitations for the notion
'sentence' -- Inner organization of sentences. 3.1 Constituents. 3.1.1
Hierarchical organization -- Inner organization of sentences. 3.1
Constituents. 3.1.2 Reordering test -- Inner organization of sentences.
3.1 Constituents. 3.1.3 Reduction test -- Inner organization of
sentences. 3.1 Constituents. 3.1.4 Methodological remarks -- Inner
organization of sentences. 3.1 Constituents. 3.1.5 Binary divisions --
Inner organization of sentences. 3.1 Constituents. 3.1.6 Labelled
constituent structures -- Inner organization of sentences. 3.2
Syntactic-semantic relations. 3.2.1 Relational organization -- Inner
organization of sentences. 3.2 Syntactic-semantic relations. 3.2.2
Syntactic categories versus syntactic relations -- Inner organization of
sentences. 3.2 Syntactic-semantic relations. 3.2.3 Ways of approaching
the relational organization -- Inner organization of sentences. 3.2
Syntactic-semantic relations. 3.2.4 Syntactic-semantic relations for
German -- Inner organization of sentences. 3.2 Syntactic-semantic
relations. 3.2.5 Properties of the set of syntactic-semantic relations --
Inner organization of sentences. 3.2 Syntactic-semantic relations.
3.2.6.1 General remarks about the relations -- Inner organization of
sentences. 3.2 Syntactic-semantic relations. 3.2.6.1 General remarks
about the relations -- Inner organization of sentences. 3.3 Marking
structure -- Inner organization of sentences. 3.4 Suprasegmental

Autore Lutzeier Peter

Materiale a stampa

Monografia



Sommario/riassunto

structure -- Where does it all end? -- Literature

Major Pillars Of German Syntax. An Introduction To CRMS- Theory
(Linguistische Arbeiten)


